
 

 

For God has not given us a 
spirit of fear, but of power and 
of love and of a sound mind.                  
                           2 Timothy 1:7 

NEWSLETTER 
NSCC 

Welcome to North  St reet  Chr i s t i an  Church.  We are a  B ib le  church ded icated  to  shar ing the Good News 
o f  Jesus  Chr i s t .  We st r i ve  to  fa i thful ly  del iver  the l i fe - changing message o f  the Scr iptures  and we work 
to  be a  Godly  in f luence in  our  community .  The great  confess ion that  Jesus  i s  the Chr i s t ,  the great                
commiss ion  to  go and make  d isc ip les   the great  commandment  to  love  God and love  people  and the 
great  promise o f  Chr i s t ’ s   second  coming a l l  work  together  to  keep us  vert i ca l ly  and hor izonta l ly                
focused .  Thanks  for  jo in ing us  today .  

July 31, 2016 

Vol.187 

~DAY CAMP~                                                       
AUGUST  8-11, 10:00AM-3:20PM SLIPPERY ROCK BAPTIST                                         

Sign up forms are available in the foyer and at the Christian Ed Welcome Desk.                    
Questions? Email Katie D. at davidsonkatie95@gmail.com 

SUNDAY 31 MONDAY 1 TUESDAY 2 WEDNESDAY 3 THURSDAY 4 FRIDAY 5 SATURDAY 6 

8:00 Chapel Hour                  
9:00     Farewell                          
             Reception                              
10:15 The Gathering                                                  

11-2 LOLCO                               
10:00 Ladies 
Bible Study                                      

11-2 LOLCO                                 
7:00 Bible Study at                   
Klutinoty’s                      

11-2 LOLCO                                              
7:00 Revelation 
Study                    

11-2 LOLCO                                7:00 Ladies 
Bible Study               

8:00 Men’s              
Breakfast 

 
  

 
 
 
 

TODAY at 9:00 in the Dining Room 
Come and enjoy some good food and drink and some great fellowship with your brothers and           
sisters in Christ as we say, “see you later” to Pastor Jake and Jon and Bonna Ray. The reception will 
be held in the Dining Room from 9:00 – 10:00.  
 
 

Pastor Jake will soon depart western Pennsylvania for southern California to begin graduate school 
at the Master’s Seminary in Sun Valley, CA. We are all so happy for Jake and he will  be missed 
greatly here at North Street Christian Church. Today is your chance to share a personal word of en-
couragement, give and hug and bless him with a card and/or gift as he prepares to depart in just a 
few short days away!  Jake will be preaching at Chapel Hour at 8:00 and The Gathering for Worship 
at 10:15. 
 
 

In addition – Jon and Bonna Ray will be headed out for another year of ministry with Roving             
Volunteers in Christ’s Service (RVICS)! You can also bless them with a word of encouragement and 
a card or gift if you would like to do so – and don’t forget the hug!  

 North Street Men’s Breakfast – Saturday,  August 6 at 8am 
Moraine State Park - South Shore - John M. Eisler Picnic Grove 

SIGN UP TODAY! 

All men and boys and their friends are invited to come and join in some great fun and fellowship this coming Saturday morning 
beginning at 8:00. We will enjoy another delicious outdoor breakfast and then be led in the Scripture by Matt Eckert. The menu 

includes breakfast croissants, donuts, muffins, fruit and cold drinks (and usually some Jim C. Jerky?). BRING YOU OWN            
COFFEE! In addition, how about some early morning biking, kayaking, fishing or corn hole! SIGN UP TODAY at Chapel Hour or 

the Gathering for Worship. The cost of the breakfast will be offset by the offering received that morning.  

mailto:davidsonkatie95@gmail.com


SAVE THE DATE: Wednesday, August 17 at NOON for the NSCC SR CITZ                     

SUMMER PICNIC at Moraine State Park. The menu will include grilled 

hamburgers and hot dogs, macaroni salad, baked beans, watermelon 

and all the fixin’s! Brother Dave Klutinoty will share music and a                     

message. We will meet at the John M. Eisler Picnic Grove at noon. 

(Moraine State Park/South Shore/Crestline Picnic Area/John M. Eisler 

Picnic Grove.) Post Card Invitations will also be mailed soon! Please call 

the Church Office at 724-282-7700 to let us know you are coming!             

Picnic tables with attached benches are on site. Bring a 

lawn chair for relaxation. UPCOMING EVENTS: 

At the picnic, we will select the date for our         

AUTUMN DAY TRIP to be held in early October. 

The HOLIDAY LUNCHEON with Gospel Singer 

Dan Schall is set for Wednesday, December 7!    

The Monday Morning Ladies Bible 
Study is held in Room 102 from 

10:00 - 11:30. The Friday Evening 
Ladies Study is held in Room 102 at 

7:00pm. All women of NSCC and                             
friends are invited. 

On Monday, August 1st, the               
Monday morning ladies Bible study 

will be held at Alishia Cousin’s 
home.  Brunch will be served. All      
ladies are welcome. Please  email 

Alishia at cousinsalishia@yahoo.com  
or call 724-679-3878 for further       

details and directions.  

OFFERING REPORT              

July 24, 2016                                 

General         $ 2,741.00 

Designated  $    570.00  

TOTAL           $ 3,311.00 

Building Fund                                   

$ 243,928.38 

Pastors: Bob Huber and Jake Klutinoty - 724-282-7700 - www.northstreetchristianchurch.org 

 

Light of Life Community Outreach  

Our Christian Drop-In Center is open Monday through Thursday from 11:00 a.m. 

until 2:00 p.m. We share the Word of God at 11:30 and lunch at noon. Volunteers 

from various local churches serve the Lord together at LOLCO. All of our food and 

meals are donated by individuals and local churches. Presently we are in need of          

re-stocking our shelves in order to help with the ongoing needs. Donations can  be 

brought to NSCC on Sundays and placed in the large bins at each doorway or can 

be dropped off during the week at the NSCC LOLCO at 232 West North Street. 

Needed Items are: (#10 cans or the bigger family sized cans are preferred) spaghetti 

sauce, marinara sauce, pizza sauce, vegetables, applesauce, pudding, fruit, cream 

soups, canned tuna, canned chicken, noodles, pasta. In addition, the following 

meats are used often and presently needed: hot dogs, ground meat, ham,                           

pre-cooked meatballs. If donating meat items please contact Pam Weichey or Kathi 

Huber in order to insure that cold storage is available. Also, individually packaged 

chips and snacks are used often. Thank you ahead of time for your generosity. 

SEND A CARD:    
Ken & Phyllis Thompson 

104 Concordia Way Apt. 206 
Butler, PA 16001 

SERVING TODAY                                                                                     
CHAPEL HOUR 8:00                           

Communion Preparation                                                                                  
The McIntyres                    

Greeter                                                                  
The McIntyres                    

Nursery                                                  
Megan F.                                                 

 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL AT 9:00                                                        
Nursery                                        

Joan C. & Megan F.                       
 
 

THE GATHERING AT 10:15                                  
Communion Preparation                   

The Converys                    
Greeter                                                   

Rose Craig                                
Nursery                                        

Joan C. & Christopher P.                     
Children’s Church                                                          

During 10:15 Gathering                                   
Room 303-305                            

Ages: 4yrs - 2nd Grade 
  

 
 

Sunday July 31 and Sunday August 7, the Mexico 
Team will be selling Pepperoni Rolls! You can buy 
one for $4, or 3 for $10. All proceeds will go to-
wards helping us build a house for a family             
in need during Easter week 2017, so buy as many 

as you'd like! You get a delicious homemade              
pepperoni roll, and a family in need gets a house; 
That sounds like a win-win! Make sure you "roll" on 
up and order your pepperoni rolls from a Mexico 
Team member or from the form in the Welcome 
Center! We will deliver the pepperoni rolls on         

August 14. We are still looking for 
more team members as well! 
Please see Michelle Cousins for 
more information. 
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